St Patrick's Sports Newsletter

SATRICATION OF THE PRIMARY SHOW

March 2022

This Month's News

Dear Parents/Carers.

Welcome to the monthly St Patrick's Sports Newsletter

It has been another fantastic month of sport at St Patrick's Catholic Primary School. Our children have been working incredibly hard in PE lessons and have taken part in some fantastic events outside of school, including 'glow dodgeball' and an incredibly successful football tournament at Morecambe Bay Academy. We are really excited to share with you the successes of our children and as always, if you have anything you would like to share about your child, please send details to year2@st-patricks-pri.lancs.sch.uk and we can celebrate their achievements!

Special mention

Well done to year 5 on completing your 'Bikeability' training. The children took part in a 2-day training course where they were taught how to keep themselves safe on the roads. The trainers commented on how well behaved the children were and how enthusiastic they had been during the sessions. Well done year 5! Year 6 are booked in for 'Bikeability' sessions in July- keep an eye out for letters going home soon!

Important Dates

April

Wednesday 27th- KS2 UoC Active 60 minutes festival

Thursday 28th- Netball competition (OLCC)

May

Thursday 5th - Change 4 Life event

Football champions!

We are incredibly proud of our year 5 and 6 footballers who have <u>won</u> this year's Morecambe Bay Academy football tournament. The boys represented school fantastically well and played tremendously as a team. They demonstrated teamwork, sportsmanship and a high level of skill. Every single boy should be immensely proud of how they performed. The boys have been presented with the trophy and their medals in assembly. Well done boys!



- St Patrick's 1 0 Trumacar (Harry)
- St Patrick's 0 0 Mossgate
- St Patrick's 2 O Morecambe Bay (Martin, Manny)
- St Patrick's 2-0 West End (Harry, Martin)
- St Patrick's 1- 1 Grosvenor Park (Martin)
- St Patrick's 3- 0 Poulton-Le-Sands (Manny x2, Harry)

St Patrick's Sports Newsletter

March 2022

Young Leaders

Our young leaders have been running sessions for KS1 children during lunchtimes and they have made a fantastic start. The KS1 children have really enjoyed the sessions and the leaders have thrived on their increased responsibility. Well done on your effort and dedication.

KS1 children are invited to take part each lunchtime! Please encourage your child to get involved!

Well done to Levi in Y3 who scored 4 goals and got man of the match in his match for Carnforth Rangers!

After school sports clubs (Mr Donlon)

Monday: Y5/Y6 football team training

Tuesday: Y1/Y2 sports

Wednesday: Y4 sports club

Thursday: KS2 basketball

Friday: KS2 sports



Key Contacts



Mr Bellhouse-

year2@st-patricks-pri.lancs.sch.uk

PE superstars

Well done to the following children who have really impressed their teachers in PE lessons this month!

EYFS- <u>Corey-</u> For bravery jumping and balancing.

Y1- <u>Pieky-</u> For excellent hand/eye co-ordination and teamwork.

Y2- <u>George-</u> For brilliant work in striking and fielding lessons.

Y3- Eileen- For brilliant fitness when running.

Y4- <u>Hayley-</u> For a huge improvement in confidence during swimming lessons.

Y5- <u>John William-</u> For fantastic effort during tag rugby lessons.

Y6- <u>Harry-</u> For great sportsmanship and always thinking about the team.

Quote of the month

"Children need the freedom and time to play. Play is not a luxury. Play is a necessity."